
Frog Classroom 
July 2022

Dear Parents,
	It is hard to believe that July is already here! The month of June went smoothly, and the children have adapted very well to their new surroundings. We are looking forward to the rest of the summer as they continue to explore new territories in small group and centers. 
	During the month of July, we will be studying space. Each week we will explore different themes including the planets, stars, constellations, and the atmosphere. We will also be discussing space travel, space stations, and the challenges of living in space.  
Just a reminder:
Monday, July 4th and Tuesday, July 5th - We will be closed in celebration of the Fourth of July holiday.
Please make sure your child comes to school with their swimsuit on and sunscreen applied every day.
Your child should also come to school:
· Dressed in their swimsuit with sunscreen already applied
· With a towel in a labeled swim bag
· With school clothes to change into (don’t forget underwear.)
*Please make sure all items are labeled with your child’s name.
We are having fun working with your children and getting to know them. The remainder of the summer will be filled with fun lessons and activities for everyone to enjoy. Have a safe and happy Fourth of July!

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Martinez         Miss. Arneach
